
ASC Resource Base Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Foundation Subjects

In history, we will be learning all about
the Great Fire of London. In our science
lessons, we are focussing on being
healthy and living a healthy lifestyle and
in PE, we will be practising our football
skills.

ASC Resource Base Team.

Autumn Term 1 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our families to the ASC 

Resource Base. It is our pleasure to welcome back families who were with us last year 
and warmly welcome our new additions. The children have made a phenomenal start to 

the new academic year and we are all looking positively and enthusiastically to the year 
ahead. 

English 

This half term in our guided reading and 
English lessons, we will be reading 
‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’. We 
launched our new book last week by 
designing, creating and eating our own 
ultimate chocolate bars. In our lessons, 
we will be focussing on clarifying 
vocabulary in context and making 
inferences. In writing, we will be using 
precise vocabulary to describe as well as 
focussing on sentence structure to write 
explanation texts. 

Events

This half term, we will be participating in 
a morning of Boccia through the 
Penathalon Multi-Sports Programme. The 
event is being held at Hull University and 
more details will follow shortly. 

In our Life Skills lessons, we will be 
learning how to independently make beans 
on toast or scrambled egg on toast. We 
will inviting you in later in the term to 
sample our delights! 

Blended Learning

Each pupil in the ASC Resource Base
receives a bespoke offer to meet their
individual needs. Some children will be
accessing lessons in the mainstream
school – this is really exciting for the
pupils. All blended learning opportunities
are considered on an individual basis and
are built up gradually to support the
pupil.


